
Sports Extra 
A P R I L  U P DAT E  

The re-launch addition of... 

Year 10 Boys Cricket 
Next week the year 10 cricketers face a tough game against rivals Warden Park in the 
county cup 1st round. We spoke with the team’s captain, Sean Sage, about the 
match. We asked him how he felt about the game, he said: “I’m excited; I think it’s 
going to be a fair game, but I think we can win.” We also asked him about the re-
sponsibilities he has as captain, he replied: “Leading the team and making sure that 
they’re in the correct fielding positions and that they know their jobs on the day.”  
We also spoke to George Tagg who can’t play next week due to injury. We asked him 
how he felt about missing the game, he said: “I’m really devastated, it’s a big game 
and it’s a massive disappointment that I’m not playing.” His teammates were also 
very upset at the fact that he couldn’t play, but were still looking forward to the big 
game. 
The game will be taking place next Wednesday 30th at Warden Park at 1pm.  
By Edward McHarg and Ethan Fussel 7R 
 

Y7 DISTRICT CUP FINAL 
The game will be played on Wednesday the 30th of April and the kick off will be at 
4:00pm. The coach Mr Gainey thinks that he has picked a very strong team and he 
thinks that we are up to the task of beating Downlands. All the players are really ex-
cited for the game! If we do win it then they will be the first y7 team to win the cup 
since 2009.  
Ryan West (keeper) has high hopes about the game and is confident he and the rest 
of the year 7 team are going to win the match against Downlands. There George 
Shiell (midfielder) says that he thinks that we have a good chance of winning next 
Wednesday.  All the players and supporter we spoke to are expecting a difficult 
match but hope to come back victorious! To be continued… 
By James Ward, Xander Tosney and Samuel Acosta-Fernandez  
 
 

 

Thompson Triumphs in Holland! 
Over the Easter break Jacob Thompson of 8D travelled to Holland to take part in a in 
a football tournament representing Brighton. While he was there he played two fix-
tures and an international tournament. The first game Jacob played his team lost 3-
0, which was a bitter disappointment to the team. However they bounced  back in 
the second game and won 3-2. Shortly after Jacob’s team was put through to the 
golden league by goal difference. The team’s mood was improved as a result of 3 
further wins which ensured their victory over all the other teams. For their hard 
work they were awarded a medal each and a trophy (see picture). Here at St. Pauls 
we are very proud of Jacob’s achievements and expect to be hearing more from this 
talented young boy soon! 
By Frannie  Winslow and Jessica Okafor 
 

 
Sports extra is now run by the students during enrichment. There will be a weekly 
update and a half-termly newsletter. Please send any queries or student achieve-
ments to pcorrigan2@wsgfl.org.uk . 
 

Upcoming fixtures… 
 
Week beginning: 
Monday 28th April 2014 
 
Tuesday 29th— 
Boccia tournament @ St Pe-
ters Primary School Starting 
Time 12.00  
 
Wednesday 30th—  
Year 10 Boys Cricket  
County Cup @ Warden Park 
Start Time 1pm 
 
Year 7 Boys Football @ Down-
lands Afterschool 
 
Thursday 1st— 
Year 8 Boys Cricket V Oak-
meeds @ St Pauls Afterschool  
 
Year 8 Girls Rounders @ 
Downlands  
Afterschool 

 
Week Beginning : 
Monday 5th May 2014 
 
Wednesday 7th— 
 Year 9 Super Six Mixed  
Athletics @ Sackville 
Start Time 4pm  
 
Year 8 Boys Cricket @ Down-
lands Afterschool  
 
Thursday 8th— 
Year 9 Boys Cricket @ Down-
lands Afterschool 
 
Street 20 Warm up games  
Year 7 V Year 8 Afterschool  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us @SPCCPE 


